
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     Contact:  Nancy Volmer 

February 15, 2019        (801) 209-5774 

 

 

SLC AIRPORT TO ANNOUNCE RESTAURANTS SELECTED FOR THE NEW SLC 

First Phase to Open in Fall of 2020 
 

What: The Salt Lake City Department of Airports (SLCDA) will be announcing the food 

and beverage component for the first phase of The New SLC Redevelopment 

Program, coming in September of 2020. SLCDA went through the city’s 

procurement process resulting in the selection of a number of companies that will 

build and operate 23 concepts, including local and national brands. 

 

When/: Wednesday, February 20 at 9:30 a.m. News conference begins at 10 a.m. 

Where:  To access the site, media must be at the International Terminal rotunda by 

9:30 a.m. to get suited up with safety equipment and to be escorted to the 

news conference location. Long pants and hard-soled, closed-toed shoes are 

required to access the construction site.  

 

Parking: Media parking is available in the parking lot adjacent to the International 

Terminal. To access the lot, see the attached map. Allow time to have your 

vehicle checked by security. Or, validations will be provided to the Parking 

Garage.  

 

Who:  -Bill Wyatt, Executive Director, Salt Lake City Department of Airports 

-John Buckner, Director of Administration and Commercial Services, Salt Lake 

City Dept. of Airports 

  -Representatives from the food and beverage concepts that have been selected.  

    

#     #    # 

Bill Wyatt 

Executive Director 

Salt Lake City Dept. of Airports 
 

https://slcairport.com/assets/pdfDocuments/News-release-attachments/Terminal-Drive-Route-to-Booth-10.pdf

